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Our village fete which last year took place on June 18th was a great

Success. The weather was good and takings on the day were 92648.

Expenses for refreshments etc. on the day were f590. The Crewe

Concert Band were paid f200 and the Falconry Display were paid

8225. We were able to give the British Heart Foundation a

wonderful donation of €1500. We were then able to give a donation
to Hankelow Methodist Church of f L50, f50 to the Mallory Explorer

Unit and €50 to the Firefighters Charity. We paid €30 to Greenbank
for the use of electricity.
We arranged a visit to Hankelow Hall on July 25th. Over 60 people

attended and the Shenton family were very welcoming.
We again provided refreshments at the Transport Festival on July 30th.

A trip to Ness Gardens on September 3'd was enjoyed by all.

We organised a Christmas Event on December 10th for both adults

and children. There was a lovely atmosphere as children made

Christmas decorations and the wreath making for the adults was

very popular.
The weather was very cold for our Carols on the Green. Saxophonie

accompanied us as we sang in the warmth of the Community Hall

and afterwards enjoyed the welcome refreshments. A f200 donation
was given to the Donna Louise Trust in memory of Lewis Crossley.

Arrangements are well on the way for this year's Summer Fete

which will be held on June 17th.

We always welcome more helpers and new ideas. We meet once a

Month, the date is always on the website.
Our aim is to organise events through the year bringing all ages

together with the feeling of community spirit and we ask for your

continued support,
Val Morrey - Chairman


